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SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

WORD SMART

NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Sophie S
 Margot S

   Michael W
     Phoebe N

      Hunter E
        Arham A

         Ethan K
           Dylan B

             Skyler L

WIMBOLDSLEY

As we reach the end of another successful half term, I am delighted to commend 
the hard work and dedication demonstrated by our pupils and staff. This week, 
the children enjoyed the Valentine's Discos, a memorable event made possible 

by the wonderful efforts of our dedicated PTA and staff team. A huge thank you to 
everyone who contributed to making this event a fabulous success. As we approach 
the half term break, I wish you all a restful and enjoyable time. Whether you are 
exploring new adventures or simply taking a well-deserved break, I hope you make the most 
of this time with your families . We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on 
Tuesday, 27th February.

International Day of Languages
Wednesday 28th February

On Wednesday 28th of February we will be 
celebrating International Day of Languages, 
known as Mother Language Day. Staff and 

children can choose a country flag from across 
the world and come to school dressed in the 
colours. We will all have fun trying to guess 

which country they represent.
Throughout the day the 

children will be taking part 
in language activities and 

learning about the different 
countries and languages of 

Wimboldsley families.

SATs club
Year 6 begin 
their SATs 
preparation (yes 
it's that time 
already!) after 
half term with 
weekly after-
school clubs, 
where they will 
focus on maths, 
reading and 
SPaG whilst 
enjoying a few 
sweet treats too! 
Good luck Year 6.

Reminder
Just a reminder that Monday 26th February is an INSET DAY, 

so we will be welcoming the children back into schoolon 
TUESDAY 27TH FEBRUARY

Valentines disco
Thank you to our wonderful 

PTA and 
staff for 2 
fantastic 
Valentine 
Discos this 
week. The 
children 
all looked 
fabulous and lots of fun was had by all.

On 7th March 
we will be 
celebrating 
World Book Day 
with all things 
literary. Come to 
school dressed 
as your favourite 
book character to 
join in the fun.

RESIDENTIALS
Next half term sees two exciting 
residentials happening in school. Year 2 
are heading off to Burwardsley from 5th 
- 6th of March and Year 4 are travelling 
to Boreatton from 13-15th March.

RAFFLE
A huge thank you to everyone who 
bought tickets and supported our 
Valentine raffle this year. We raised a 
fabulous £200 towards school funds. The 
lucky winnners were Esme S, Laurie P and 
Sophie S. Congratulations.




